" GILA RIVER'

HOTELS & CASINOS

%

vee quiva ¢ wild horse pass ¢+ lone butte

The Gila River Indian Community
1s Invited to our re-opening!

WHERE: Wild Horse Pass, Lone Butte,

and Vee Quiva
WHEN: This Friday, May 15 at 10 a.m.

- Reclaim Your Fun and gain access to all
Gila River Hotels & Casinos games before
doors open to the public!

- Please be prepared to show your GRIC I.D.
- Gila River Hotels & Casinos has developed
a Re-opening Safety Plan to ensure your
health and wellness.




